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AUTUMN 

TERM 
ONE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tomb 
Raiders 

 
Animals 
Including Humans 
 
To construct and 
interpret a variety 
of food chains, 
identifying 
producers, 
predators and prey. 
 
To describe the 
simple functions of 
the basic parts of 
the digestive system 
in humans. 
 
To identify the 
different types of 
teeth in humans 
and their simple 
functions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Roaming around 
Egypt:  
 
To use algorithms 
to programme 
roamers. To write 
and debug 
programmes to 
follow a route 
around Egypt. 
 
To create a 
hieroglyphics game 
using laptop 
programmes.  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Egyptian 
Artefacts 
 
To research, design 
and make own 
Egyptian pyramids 
using 3D nets.  

 
To research, design 
and make own 
Egyptian 
headdresses.  
 
To create moving 
maps and leaflets 
using pulleys and 
leavers.  

 
 

 
Egyptian 
Sketches 
 
Create effect 
 
To use sketching 
and watercolours to 
create an Egypt 
watercolour 
landscape. 

 
To research, design 
and create own 
death mask for a 
pharaoh, using clay 
to form the mask 
and paint for detail.  
 
To use pencil and 
charcoal to sketch 
an Egyptian God or 
Goddess.  

 
Ancient Egypt 
 
To create a diary 
entry to explain the 
daily life of an 
ancient Egyptian 
worker or rich 
pharaoh and 
compare the two.  
 
To research 
different jobs 
available in Ancient 
Egypt. Recognise 
the importance of 
farming. 
 
To identify the 
different Gods and 
Goddess and their 
powers/jobs. 
 
To find out about 
Howard Carter: 
who he was, what 
he did and what he 
discovered 
(Tutankhamen).  
 

 
Egypt 
 
To place Ancient 
Egypt on a timeline 
and use maps to 
locate the country 
and its key 
landmarks such as 
pyramids.   
 
To locate river Nile 
in Egypt using 
maps and find out 
its importance to 
the Ancient 
Egyptians.  
 

 
Joseph the 
Musical 
Play and perform 
 
Joseph Songs: To 
listen to songs and 
appraise them, 
listening for 
different music 
components. 
 
To write a song in a 
group, using lyrics 
and instruments for 
the musical.  

 
Swimming 

 
To perform safe 
self-rescue in 
different water 
based situations.  
 
To swim 
competently, 
confidently and 
proficiently over a 
distance of at least 
25 metres 
 
To use a range of 
strokes effectively, 
for example, front 
crawl, backstroke 
and breaststroke. 
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AUTUMN 

TERM 
TWO 

Safari 

 
Living Things 
and Habitats 
 
MRS GREN: 
understanding 7 life 
processes and how 
they are necessary 
features of living 
organisms. 
 
To use 
classification keys 
to classify all living 
things.  
 
To complete a 
school hunt for 
living things, 
finding habitats 
around school 
ground, 
understanding 
different habitats 
around the world.  

 

 
Roaming around 
a Safari park 
 
To use the roamers 
to programme a 
route around a 
safari park. 
 
To create a safari 
animation for the 
new safari park 
opening, using 
pictures of animals 
made of play-do 
edited together. 

 

 
Safari Park 

 
 

To research, design, 
make and evaluate 
own theatre mask 
for the Lion King 
theatre production. 
  
To research safari 
parks in Africa and 
design, make and 
evaluate own safari 
park and make 3D 
using a choice of 
materials.  
 
To design and 
create a moving 
safari brochure 
using levers and 
pulleys.  

 
African Animals 
 
 
To use pencils to 
sketch an African 
landscape and 
watercolours and 
pastels to add detail 
to the composition. 
 
To use face paints 
to create a makeup 
design on a friend 
for the cast of the 
Lion King 
production.  
 
To use pencils and 
charcoal to create 
compositions of 
African animals. 

  
Africa: 
Kenya/Malawi/Congo 
 
To use maps and 
Atlases to locate 
Africa on a world 
map and countries 
in Africa. 

 
Physical/ Human 
Geography: To 
compare Africa’s 
countries and 
Sunderland/ 
England, using pen 
pal letters and 
research to 
compare and 
contrast.  
 
To look at African 
tribes from Kenya, 
Malawi and Congo 
and their culture 
and way of life. 
Compare to our 
lives in UK.  
 
To look at tourism 
in Africa (safaris, 
animals and 
landmarks) that 
would attract 
visitors.  

 
Lion King 
 
 
To listen to songs 
from the Lion king 
and appraise them.  
 
 
To listen to 
traditional African 
drumming. To 
work in groups to 
compose own 
African drumming 
piece and perform.  
 
To use voice noises 
and instruments to 
replicate African 
animals noises and 
perform as a class.  
 
 

 
Swimming 
 
 
To perform safe 
self-rescue in 
different water 
based situations.  
 
To swim 
competently, 
confidently and 
proficiently over a 
distance of at least 
25 metres 
 
To use a range of 
strokes effectively, 
for example, front 
crawl, backstroke 
and breaststroke. 
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SPRING 
TERM 
ONE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Under the 
Sea 

 
States of Matter: 
Changing Stages 
 
Solids, Liquids and 
Gases: To compare 
and group materials 
together, according 
to whether they are 
solids, liquids or 
gases. 
 
Evaporation: What 
is evaporation? 
Linking changing 
states to 
evaporation. 
Cooling and 
heating. 
 
Condensation: what 
is condensation? 
Link to the 
changing states, 
cooling and 
heating.   
 

 
Great Barrier Reef 
 
 
Diving along the 
Great Barrier Reef: 
To use the roamer 
to write program 
for a submarine to 
follow a route to 
explore the reef. 

 
Barrier Reef 
Statistics: To 
research species of 
the Great Barrier 
Reef and use excel 
to collect and 
present data.  

 
Sewn Sea 
Creature 
 
To research, design 
and make own 
puppet sea creature 
using sewing skills. 

 
Coral Reefs 
 
 
To investigate and 
research coral reefs 
and create own 
sketches of a coral 
reef, using pastels 
for colour and 
detail. 
 
To use 
watercolours to 
create and under 
the sea themed 
composition. 
 
To design and 
create a 3D under 
the sea creature 
using paper mache 
and paint to add 
detail and colour. 
 
To paint a sea 
creature on a stone, 
sketching their 
animal first before 
adding paint and 
colour.  
 
 
 

  
Australia 
 
 
To use maps and 
atlases to locate the 
earth’s oceans and 
create report on an 
ocean.  
 
To locate and seas 
and largest rivers 
around the world.  
 
To identify the 
different features 
under the sea, such 
as mountains, 
volcanoes and coral 
reef.  
 

 
Under the Sea 
Songs 
 
To listen to and 
appraise songs 
from the Little 
Mermaid. 
 
To listen to a range 
of songs linked to 
the sea. Children 
will sing parts of a 
song in smaller 
groups and perform 
as a class. 
 
To create and 
compose own 
under the sea 
themed songs in 
small groups. 
 

 
Swimming 
 
 
To perform safe 
self-rescue in 
different water 
based situations.  
 
To swim 
competently, 
confidently and 
proficiently over a 
distance of at least 
25 metres 
 
To use a range of 
strokes effectively, 
for example, front 
crawl, backstroke 
and breaststroke. 
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SPRING 
TERM 
TWO 

 

Ancient 
Britain 

(Stone Age 
-  

Iron Age) 

 
Sound 
 
 
To explore how 
sound travels to the 
ear and parts of the 
ear that help us to 
head.  
 
To investigate how 
the pitch of a 
sound depends on 
the object that 
produced it. 
 
To find out how a 
sound is made, 
describe volume in 
terms of vibrations 
and what happens 
to a sound when 
you get further 
away from it. 
 

 
Stone Age 
Settlement 
 
To use a roamer to 
design plan and 
follow a route 
around a Stone Age 
settlement. 
 
Great Hunt film: to 
create own Stone 
Age film using 
models and 
cameras to 
photograph models 
and edit them 
together to make a 
short film.   

 
Stone Age 
dwellings 
 
To research, design, 
make and evaluate 
own Stone Age 
home. 
 
Fabric dying: to use 
natural resources 
(fruit, flowers, 
spices etc.) to dye 
fabric in cotton 
strips. 

 
Weaving: to use 
cotton strips they 
have dyed, make a 
loom to weave their 
fabric on.  

 
Stone Age Art 
 
 
Cave Paintings: to 
study cave paintings 
from the Stone Age 
and recreate own 
using pencil and 
charcoal. 
 
Portable Art: to 
study portable art 
from the Stone Age 
and recreate own 
using clay with 
different shaping 
techniques and 
tools for detail. 
 
Sunset Stonehenge: 
to use pastels to 
create sunset effect 
background and 
coloured card for 
shadow effects of 
the Stonehenge.  
 

 
Stone Age/Iron Age 
 
 
To recognise a timeline 
and plot stone age and 
iron age on timeline. 
 
To look at different 
homes from the 
Palaeolithic, Mesolithic 
and Neolithic times.  
 
To find out about the 
beliefs from stone age, 
religion, burials. 
 
To explore cave 
paintings and what they 
are, what was the 
purpose of them and 
what symbolism do they 
have? 
 
To investigate Stone 
Henge and where it 
came from, who built it. 
What was the purpose 
of the Stonehenge? 
 
To find out when the 
iron age was, what was 
different to the stone 
age, iron age artefacts. 
To write a diary entry to 
explain daily life in iron 
age.  

  
Stone Age 
Drumming 
 
Stone Age sounds: 
to listen to stone 
age (hunting) 
themed music and 
appraise songs. 
 
Great hunt: to 
compose a song to 
add to their 
computing Great 
Hunt film.  
 
To work as a class 
to learn different 
drumming 
techniques. Add 
together different 
techniques to 
compose a class 
song.  

 
Swimming 
 
To perform safe 
self-rescue in 
different water 
based situations.  
 
To swim 
competently, 
confidently and 
proficiently over a 
distance of at least 
25 metres 
 
To use a range of 
strokes effectively, 
for example, front 
crawl, backstroke 
and breaststroke. 
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SUMMER 

TERM 
ONE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Around 
the World 

 
Power Up - 
Electricity 
 
To explain how 
electricity works by 
looking at protons, 
electrons and 
neutrons. 
 
To determine the 
difference between 
appliances that are 
powered from 
mains electricity or 
batteries.    
 
To complete or 
incomplete circuits 
using equipment to 
make predictions 
and conduct 
investigations. 
 
To explore 
electrical 
conductors and 
insulators, testing 
different materials 
to see if they 
conduct electricity.  
 
To explore circuits 
and how a switch 
affects an electrical 
circuit. 
 

 
Virtual Tour of 
India 
 
To plan a tour of 
India with Scratch 
by programming 
him to move 
around the map of 
India, stopping at 
different 
destinations along 
the way.   
 
To use a circuit 
builder simulation 
to build and test an 
electrical circuits 
(link to science) 
 
To collect data to 
classify plants and 
animals that are 
found in the Indian 
Jungle. To input 
data into excel to 
present in different 
formats.  
 
To investigate 
Indian Rangoli 
patterns and use the 
roamer to create a 
symmetrical pattern 
for an Indian 
Rangoli. 

 
Tastes of India 
 
 
To research 
traditional Indian 
foods and dishes.  
 
To research Raita 
dish and write own 
instructions to 
follow and make 
the dish.  
 
To research naan 
breads, their 
ingredients and 
write a recipe to 
follow to make 
naan bread.  
 

 
Indian Art 
 
 
Madhubani Painting 
- To research this 
type of Indian 
Painting and 
compose own. 
 
To research why 
elephants are used 
and why they are 
painted for festivals. 
To create a design 
for an elephant in a 
festival. 
 
Mehndi patterns – 
to design patterns 
on hands and feet 
for Henna.  
 
To create a Rangoli 
pattern with plates 
and coloured salt 
 

  
Incredible India 
 
Investigating India: 
to use atlases to 
locate India on a 
world map. To look 
at different climate 
regions. 
 
To explore how 
mountains are 
formed and locate 
different mountain 
ranges and rivers 
across India.  
 
To research large 
cities in India 
(Mumbai, Calcutta, 
New Delhi). 
 
To research the 
culture in India and 
its influence. 
 
To find out about 
Indian Animals.  

 
Indian Music  
 
To create a time 
line of India’s music 
history and what it 
is like today 
 
To research North 
Indian Classical 
Music: how old it is, 
how it was 
developed, who it is 
performed by and 
what tunes and 
melodies are 
common to it. 
 
To research 
different Indian 
instruments. 
 
To compose own 
Indian scales using 
Raga. 

 
Dance and 
Gymnastics 
 
Hindi Games: to 
play elephants and 
poachers where 
poachers need to 
catch elephants. 
 
Holi Festival 
Dance: to look at 
traditional dancing 
and work in groups 
to create own dance 
and routine.  
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
ST. JOHN BOSCO RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
Creative Curriculum Framework 
 

Cycle: A Year Group: 4 

Implementation 
 
  

Theme 
 

*Science 
Scientific enquiry will be taught 
through the Creative Curriculum 
themes 

Computing DT Art/Design History Geography Music PE 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER 
TERM 
TWO 

 

Our 
Heritage 

Anglo 
Saxons 

 
Water cycle 
 
 
To find out what 
the water cycle is, 
how it works, what 
happens if one 
stage was removed. 
 
Evaporation and 
condensation: 
Study both of the 
processes, how they 
occur and begin to 
link to water cycle.  
 

 
Saxon Village 
 
 
To use scratch to 
create an Anglo-
Saxon village and 
use programming to 
roam around the 
village. 
 
To plan a route 
around Lindisfarne 
and use roamers to 
plan and debug to 
follow the route.  
 
To use plasticine to 
make a model of 
the Battle of 
Hastings. To use 
cameras to 
photograph the 
models moving and 
turn into a short 
movie by placing 
the photos together 
on a multimedia 
presentation.  

.  

 
Saxon Designs 
 
 
To research Anglo 
Saxon houses and 
look at the 
materials, purpose 
and main features. 
To make own 
house using 
appropriate 
material.  
 
To research, design, 
make and evaluate 
own Anglo-Saxon 
shield, using 
appropriate 
materials.  
 
To research what 
jewellery the 
wealthy Anglo 
Saxons would have 
worn and focus on 
brooches. To 
design, make and 
evaluate own Saxon 
Brooch using clay 
to form and paint 
to add detail.  

 
Beowulf and 
Grendal 
 
To research Anglo-
Saxon stained glass 
windows and create 
mood board of 
different examples. 
To make own 
stained window 
using acetate to 
draw the design and 
glass pens and paint 
to create the desired 
effect. 
 
To look at the tale 
of Beowulf and 
Grendel.  To 
discuss the images 
of the two 
characters and 
create portrait of 
one of the 
characters using 
pencil and charcoal.  
 
 
 
 

 
Anglo Saxons 
 
 
Who were the 
Anglo-Saxons? To 
use times lines to 
identify when in 
History the Anglo-
Saxons were 
around.  
 
Picts and Scots: to 
look at how the 
Anglo-Saxons were 
split into two 
groups called the 
Picts and Scots.  
 
Life and culture: to 
look into daily life 
of Anglo-Saxons 
and how they lives. 
To look into their 
culture, using the 
Story of Beowulf.  
 
Christianity: To 
looks at the spread 
of Christianity in 
Britain. To 
investigate the 
person buried at 
Sutton Hoo and 
what this tells us.  

  
Battle Of Hasting 
 
 
Anglo-Saxon Music: 
To listen to a 
variety of Anglo 
Saxon themed 
music that recreates 
the atmosphere of 
the time. To listen 
to and appraise 
their songs. 

 
Battle Of Hastings: 
To create a piece of 
music to accompany 
their computing 
film.  
 
 

 
Athletics and 
Invasion Games  
(Battle of Hastings) 
 
Running: distances, 
how far can you 
run, how quick you 
run, 20m, 50m etc. 
can.  
 
Throwing: using 
different 
equipment, practice 
throwing, see how 
far you can throw, 
different distances.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


